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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:15 AM
To: 'Elizabeth Kratz'
Subject: RE: FPL rate hike

Good morning Ms. Kratz, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010                    
 
 

From: Elizabeth Kratz [mailto:elizabethkratz63@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 8:22 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL rate hike 
 
At the present time our bill each month is about $200.00.  My husband and I are both senior citizens 
and on a fixed income.  As you know we did not even receive an increase in our social security this 
year, but our medicare went up.  So we are going backwards.  There are many senior citizens living 
here in Florida, and most of us are living day to day, hoping nothing breaks down as we can not 
afford it.  To tack on such a hike in electricity would really hurt all of us, especially to give out more 
profits to your investors.  This is an unwise decision during such economic times.    
 
Please reconsider this, 
Mrs. Elizabeth Kratz 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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